
ONAMIA TOWNSHIP

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

OF CARTWAY HEARING

Notice is hereby given that 
the Town Board of Onamia Town-
ship will hold a public hearing on 
Monday December 9th, 2019 to 
continue the previous hearing of 
November 14, 2019 in an effort to 
establish a cartway to the property 
of Paul Kaster to his approximately 
40 acre property located in Section 
9 of the Township. The hearing will 
be convened at the Town Hall at 
35611 125th Avenue Onamia, Mn. 
at 10:00 a.m.

All interested persons may ap-
pear and be heard at the public 
hearing or may file written com-
ments with the Town Clerk prior to 
the hearing.

Diane Van Alst, Town Clerk
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